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To whom it may concern; 

I am respectfully requesting my written testimony be included as part of the formal 

record.  I am in opposition of SB1576.  No matter what side of the fence you are on, 

NO county government should have the power nor the right to completely change the 

structure of their county government without the vote of the constituents!     If the 

Gilliam County Court continues down this path, then language needs to be added to 

ensure that the County Court will put this before the voters for approval or denial.  Let 

the people in the County decide, not the 3 people on the County Court!!! 

I worked for Gilliam County as Planning Director for almost 20 years and during that 

time, and the 3 County Judges I worked under, NEVER undertook a drastic change 

such as this without taking the change to the Voters in the county.  

Respectfully  yours, 

Susan Anderson 


